
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 24, 2017 

 
VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Budget PrePay, Inc. – Docket UT-111570 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 

Enclosed for electronic filing in the above-referenced docket is Budget PrePay, Inc.’s 
Petition to Relinquish Its Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 
 

     Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/  

     Brooks E. Harlow, WSBA # 11843 
     Todd B. Lantor 
     Lukas, LaFuria, Gutierrez & Sachs, LLP 
     8300 Greensboro Drive, Suite 1200 
     Tysons, VA  22102 
     Cell: (206) 650-8206 
 
     Attorneys for Budget PrePay, Inc. 
 
Enclosures 


